## PNC/MLA Liaison to MLA's Credentialing Committee 2004 Report

As chapter liaison, I attended the meeting of the Credentialing Committee at MLA's Annual Meeting in Washington, DC in May 2004. Because of the large number of members up for renewal in 2005, additional members have been added to the committee to review portfolios. In addition, some AHIP members are being given the opportunity to extend their membership for another year before renewing.

Throughout the year, I have forwarded AHIP marketing materials from MLA to Kathy Murray for inclusion in *Northwest Notes*.

I collaborated with liaisons from the South Central Chapter to create a poster, "Fast Track to AHIP: You Can Be a Winner!" that displays, in game board format, the steps to entering (and maintaining) AHIP membership. Each of us displayed a version at our respective chapter meetings. We also submitted (and had it accepted) this as a poster to the MLA 2005 Annual Meeting.

I have enjoyed serving as the PNC/MLA Liaison Credentialing Committee for the past 3 years and look forward to passing the torch on to my replacement next fall.

This report is informational and requires no action.

Respectfully submitted,

Terry Ann Jankowski, MLS, AHIP PNC/MLA Liaison to the Credentialing Committee